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Date: March 15, 2022 

 
To: Andrea Oquist, Superintendent 
    

From:  Phillip Francis, Assistant Superintendent of District Services 

 

Re:   Project 1 Re-bids – 2021 Bond 
 

I would like to present and discuss the re-bid results for the interior renovation 

work for concrete & sitework, metal lockers, toilet partitions and window 

treatments at the Committee of the Whole meeting on Monday, March 21. 2022.  

These were originally part of the District’s original interior renovations bid pack 2 

for summer 2022, but we did not receive adequate bid coverage for these 

specific items at that time. Thus, we re-bid them. 

The District team opened the bids on March 2, conducted post-bid interviews, 

and is now recommending Spence Brothers (concrete), Triangle Window 

Fashions (window coverings), and Steel Equipment Company (toilet partitions & 

metal lockers) in the total amount of $1,010,613.00, which includes CM costs and 

fees, plus a 9% construction contingency. 

Please add this request to the agenda of the Monday, March 21, 2022. 
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c: Board of Education 

 

 
   


